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This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

% 

   

Yearly school 

attendance to date:         

% 

Well done! 

 

Target: 96.6% - 
Expected Standard for all 

schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…….. 

A big thankyou to those who supported our children at the Harvest Festival this afternoon. The 

children sang their hearts out and the very generous food donations will be transferred to the Food 

Bank later today.This will  benefit those in need within our own community and will be greatly 

appreciated.  

The children had a spooktacular time at the halloween disco on Thursday night. Thank you to all 

our families who supported this event. The costumes were amazing! We raised just under £100 which 

will go towards taking the children to the pantomine at Christmas to see Cinderella. 

We hope you all have a lovely half term. 

 

School Punctuality 

Please remember school STARTS at 9am.  Please ensure your child is lined up at the pencils every 

morning at 8.45am.  This allows the staff time to settle the children into class before registration and 

complete their morning challenge.  After half term, please could ALL children including Reception, line 

up at the pencils on the playground at 8.45am. School ends at 3pm for KS1 and Reception and 3.05pm 

for KS2.  When collecting your children from school, please try to be on time. Two-year-old provision 

starts at 8.30am and collection is 11.15-11.30am.  If for any reason you are running late, please contact 

the school office on 01287 651723.  

 

 

 

Important dates 

Friday 26th October- School closes for the half 

term break. 

Monday 5th November-School re-opens after the 

half term break. 

Individual Photographs – Monday 5th November 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done! 

Tobias Burdett- EYFS 

Mia Bedford – Miss Stonehouse 

Caitlin Chapman -Mr Fairbridge 

Lee French – Mrs Crame 

Abigail Dennis– Mrs Norris 

 

 

 

 

 

 Walking to and from school for Y5-6 children. 

 

 In line with current guidance, we are asking all parents to 

return a new consent form to allow their child to walk to 

and from school unaccompanied.  These forms have gone 

home with your child today.  This allows us to keep a record 

of who is able to walk home and who needs to be collected 

by an appropriate adult.  Children from Y4 and below need 

to be collected by a parent or adult aged 16 or over unless 

agreed arrangements have been made with Mrs Thornton. 

Please ensure you return the form by Monday 5th 

November.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 
26.10.18  

  

 

 

Year 6 Parents -  School admissions reminder  

Just a reminder that October 31st is the last day for 

school admissions paperwork to be returned to the local 

authority. Please ensure you complete and return correctly 

otherwise you may be allocated a school not of your 

choosing.  

RobinWood- The countdown for our residential will start 

next half term. Just a reminder that money can be paid off 

in instalments. 

   

 


